

Franklin Community Center, Inc.

February 7, 2014

Saratoga Business Network Attn: Yvonne Stepnowski 113 Saratoga Road Glenville, New York 12302

Dear Yvonne,

Franklin Community Center would like to send a heartfelt thank you for your incredibly generous donation of food and gift cards. Your donation will certainly provide assistance to our neighbors in need; especially during the very difficult winter season.

We are so grateful for your support as we would not be able to fulfill the needs of our community without people like you. So much of what we do depends on the support from local businesses that stand behind us and believe in our mission.

Thank you for helping us "make a difference". May 2014 bring you the happiness and warmth you have offered to others! Please pass along our sincerest thanks to everyone who contributed.

Sincerely,

Debbie Martin Office Manager